
Monday 17th February 2025

Let’s have another fabulous week!

Year 3 - 6 Pirongia Forest Park Lodge.

Term 1, Week 10 

We want to sincerely thank all our whānau for submitting your police vet checks.

If we have whānau who want to come to camp and haven’t yet put in your police vet checks, 
please do so as quickly as possible. The processing of police checks can vary and as we get 
closer to our camp date we cannot guarantee that we will receive your results in time.

Remember no one can attend camp overnight without going through the police check process.

Tainui Games took place over two weekends, featuring more than 20 
sports, 57 marae, and 950 teams!

We proudly acknowledge all our current and former ākonga, along with 
their whānau, who participated and represented their marae. Ka rawe 
koutou mā!

A huge congratulations to Whaea Rachel's marae, Te Kauri, for taking 
out the overall win at Tainui Games 2025! Ka mau te wehi! 🎉

We can’t wait to see even more of our ākonga and whānau getting 
involved in Tainui Games 2027—start preparing now and be part of 
something special!



"Nāu te rourou, nāku te rourou, ka ora ai te iwi."
With your food basket and my food basket, the people will thrive.

This whakataukī emphasises the importance of 
collaboration, interconnectedness, and collective effort.

Overarching Kaupapa at Deanwell School for 2025 

Hononga
Building Connections



2025 - Term 1, Weeks 1-3: 

Hononga ki ngā Whakatauākī 

Connection to Deanwell Vision & Values

Kārearea Tahi tamariki learning about the school contemporary 
korowai made and gifted to the school by Rereokeroa Shaw.




